Y Ayalaland

LOGISTICS HOLDINGS CORP.

October 7, 2019

SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMiSSION
PICC Complex, Roxas Boulevard, Pasay City

Attention:  Hon. Vicente Gr_acianb P;-Felizmenio, Jr.
' Director, Markets & Secuwrities Regulation Department

Gentlemen:

[n line with the migration to 8-digit telephone numbers of telecommunications providers as mandated by
the National Telecommunications Commission, please be ‘informed that the Company’s telephone
number has been changed from (632) 884-1106 to (632) 8884-1106.

The change in'the Company's telephone number is effective October 8, 2019.

Thank you.
Very truly yours /
RANCIS M. MONTOJO

Chief Finance Officer and Compliance Officer




